

HAVERHILL POLICE DEPARTMENT

Alan R. DeNaro Chief of Police 40 Bailey Blvd. Haverhill, Massachusetts 01830

TEL. (978) 373-1212 FAX. (978) 374-2401

March 19, 2019

Mr. Kade Crockford Director Technology for Liberty Program ACLU of Massachusetts 211 Congress Street Boston, MA 02110

Re: Public records request related to the use of facial-recognition products or services Request #2019-1166

Dear Mr. Crockford:

I am in receipt of your request under the Massachusetts Public Records Law, G.L. c. 66, § 10 dated March 7, 2019 and received in this department on March 11, 2019 for records related to the use of facial-recognition products or services.

The Haverhill Police Department does not use facial-recognition products or services and has not made an inquiry for acquisitions of, and/or use of facial-recognition technology. Therefor there are no records responsive to your request.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at (978) 722-1520 or by email at lbrown@haverhillpolice.com.

Sincerely,

Laurie A. Brown Records Clerk